
Editors,  
 
The   Northshore   School   District   is   excited   to   hold   its   third   annual   State   of   Our   Schools   event   on  
Wednesday,   Feb.   5,   2020.   Through   this   event   the   District   will   connect   with   the   community   and  
share   both   where   the   district   has   been   and   what’s   on   the   horizon.  
 
Please   let   us   know   if   we   can   be   of   further   assistance.  
 
MEDIA   ALERT:  
 
CONTACT:   Lisa   Youngblood   Hall   
(O)   425.408.7671   
(M)   425.375.3221   
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org  
 
January   29,   2020  
 
FOR   IMMEDIATE   RELEASE   
 
Northshore   School   District   Holds   Third   Annual   State   of   Our   Schools  
 
Bothell,   Wash.   –   On   Wednesday,   Feb.   5,   2020   Northshore   School   District   will   hold   its   third  
annual   State   of   Our   Schools   event   at   Northshore   Community   Church.    Superintendent   Michelle  
Reid,   Ed.D.,   will   share   our   successes   from   the   past   year,   provide   exciting   updates   on   new  
buildings,   and   share   some   of   the   innovation   and   inspiration   taking   place   throughout  
Northshore.   Get   a   glimpse   of   the   future   of   our   district.  
 
Who:   Northshore   School   District  
What:   Third   Annual   State   of   Our   Schools  
When:   Wednesday,   Feb.   5,   2020  
Where:   Northshore   Community   Church,   10301   NE   145th   St,   Kirkland,   WA   98034  
Why:   To   engage   and   connect   with   the   Northshore   community   about   what’s   happening   in  
Northshore   and   what’s   on   the   horizon   for   the   District.  
 
Editors:   Registration   for   invited   guests   has   closed.   If   you’d   like   to   attend   the   event,   please  
contact   Director   of   Communications,   Lisa   Youngblood   Hall   at    lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org    or  
(425)   375-3221.  
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